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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs, wishes to advise the delegations that the visit to the GSB Building (1889 F Street NW) is scheduled for Tuesday, October 1, 2013, from 10:00 a.m.
/ until 11:30 a.m.
The Chair further wishes to advise the delegations that the Secretariat for Administration and Finance (SAF) will demonstrate the technological capabilities of the conference rooms. There will also be a visit to other rooms that have been designed for conferences using information technologies, as requested by participating member states. The tour will start in room TL76.
The Chair kindly requests confirmation of attendance by no later than Monday, September 30, 2013 (via e-mail to the Committee Secretary) GMoncayo@oas.org 
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�.	The Chair kindly requests all delegations to be punctual.





